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Helpline Center & Black Hills Urgent Care name  
July Volunteer of the Month 

 
Pictured left to right: Audrey Nordine of Helpline Center, Lindsey Myers, July Volunteer of the 

Month, Gigi Lage of Allied Arts, Hadley Printz of Allied Arts Members At Large, and Kathy Minnick 
with Black Hills Urgent Care & Surgical Hospital 

 
  
RAPID CITY - The Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care are pleased to announce that 
Lindsey Myers has been named the July 2020 Volunteer of the Month. Lindsey was nominated 
by Allied Arts.  
 
The Volunteer of the Month program is sponsored by the Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent 
Care, a division of Black Hills Surgical Hospital. Volunteer of the Month recognizes outstanding 
individuals who make the community stronger through volunteerism.  
 
Lindsey has served on the Board of Directors of Allied Arts for over two years, first as Secretary 
and now as Vice Chair. She is always willing to volunteer to help find additional board members, 
gather items for a raffle fundraiser, or give her time to find extra volunteers to help run an event. 
She serves on the marketing committee contributing ideas for new events and fundraising 
opportunities. She also serves on the grant committee reviewing grant applications and 
determining which grants will be funded. 
 



Through Lindsey's hard work on the board, Allied Arts has been able to provide support and 
promote 16 nonprofit Arts Agencies and other community nonprofits through the Arts. Over 
120,000 people last year enjoyed artistic events that enrich all of our lives in the Black Hills!   
 
Lindsey loves Rapid City! She wants to do all that she can to promote it through her work and 
make it great by volunteering! She gives of herself selflessly and enjoys the time that she 
volunteers. When someone gives from their heart those around them benefit in such positive 
ways. Executive Director, Gigi Lage, exclaims, “We have all have heard the saying, ‘It takes a 
village’, well for nonprofits it takes board members and volunteers like Lindsey! We need people 
that are not afraid to roll up their sleeves and volunteer from the heart!” 
 
Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care presented Lindsey with a framed certificate, letter 
of appreciation from Mayor Allender, a Helpline Center T-shirt, and gifts from Black Hills Urgent 
Care.  
 
For information on volunteer opportunities, please call the Helpline Center at 211 or visit 
volunteer.helplinecenter.org   
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